**From:** cmtyroof@execpc.com [mailto:Godsil@milwaukeerenaissance.com]

Sent: Friday, April 20, 2007 8:12 AM

To: planadmin

Subject: #070034 Please Do Not Allow 5 Story Parking Garage at 2574-90 N. Downer

Dear All,

I agree with the preservationists that a 5 story parking garage at 2574-90 N. Downer is not the right use for this site. It will not be a good thing for the future of our city and the immediate neighborhood.

Sincerely,

James J. Godsil Co-founder, Milwaukee Preservation Alliance http://www.milwaukeerenaissance.com/DailyAgoraAnnouncements/HomePage